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eMed3 fit note Quick Reference Guide 

 

SecƟon A: How to search for the form. 

1. Select patient from the tracking board. 

2. Click ‘Enter Document’ 

3. Search for Sick/Fit Note/eMed3, click ‘Open’. 

Section C: How to print the fit note. 

13. From the documents tab select the fit note 

14. From the toolbar click on the icon 'Print Reports'  

15. From the dropdown list select 'Fit Note'. 

16. Select 'print new' or 'print duplicate'. 

Section B: How to 
complete the form. 

4. Select date using the 
clock symbol 

5. Select Coded condition 
unless multiple comorbidities 
or sensitive condition.  

6. Add Health Issue by 
clicking on Health Issues 
(Use Existing) button or 
Health Issues (Add New).  

7. Select advice and add 
comments. 

8. Confirm duration -  
maximum duration is 12 
weeks. 

9. Indefinite note – only 
issue if the patient has 
been unfit for work for the 
previous 6 months and 
was issued a fit note. 

10. Confirm if follow-up 
assessment required. Note 
this does not create an 
appointment or appear on 
the printout.  

11. The issuer’s name is 
prepopulated. Confirm your 
profession.  

12. Select print new or 
duplicate and click on the 
save button from the bottom 
right hand corner of the 
screen. 
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The fit note printout will appear as below: 

        

 


